
Union calls for living wage for all early years 
educators

 Ireland 

The SIPTU services union has called on the government to commit to funding early 
years education in order to ensure a living wage for all childcare workers. The union 
says that, on average, early years educators are paid EUR 1.12 less than the living 
wage of EUR 12.30 an hour. SIPTU wants to see the living wage established as the 
minimum rate for all childcare workers as an important step in recognising the 
value of the profession and to begin to address turnover and staff shortages.
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